Diane Neville
_

From:

Sent: 03 August 2017 13:39

To: Sub22 Consultation

Subject: Comments on amendments to HAL 2 Wilpshire
Dear Sir/Madam,

| am a Wilpshire Parish Councillor writing in a personal capacity regarding amendments to the proposed HED DPD.

I very much agree that the southern boundary be amended northwards to allow a buffer along the boundary with
Blackburn and provide the opportunity to increase tree cover in this vicinity, the site should be accessed via the
AB66, and | also agree that the site should be made to offer an improvement to the footpath network in this area.
Various specimen trees on the site should be considered for protection as soon as possible.

The site should also not be developed at present for provision of housing in excess of the required residual number
of approx 32 units for Wilpshire for the remainder of the present core strategy plan to 2028.

Many thanks,

WPClIr.





